RECEIVEDMAR **2 8** 2022

Gretchen Miotto

CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

From: johnanddebmc@gmail.com
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 2:36 PM

To: 'Jennifer'; 'Gloria Arslanian'; 'Marlin Stewart'; 'Rachelle Koester'; 'Mary Casinelli'; 'Phil

Hage'; 'Janet Miller'; 'Matt Wettstein'; Arthur W. Bryant; Gretchen Miotto

Subject: RE: BAC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Hi Jennifer, I'm so sorry to hear of your resignation. You have made so many contributions to the BAC and will be much missed! As an operational issue, please send your resignation letter to the mayor and copy me (I have copied Art an Gretchen on this).

Take care and look forward to seeing you, Deb

----Original Message----

From: Jennifer < jennifer4arbonne@yahoo.com> Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 12:46 PM

To: debbie mccarthy <johnanddebmc@gmail.com>; Gloria Arslanian <gloriaarslanian@gmail.com>; Marlin Stewart <marlin.stewart@att.net>; Rachelle Koester <rachellekoester@gmail.com>; Mary Casinelli <marycasinellgmail.com>;

Phil Hage <philhage@comcast.net>; Janet Miller <janet8476@gmail.com>; Matt Wettstein

<MattWettstein@yahoo.com>

Subject: BAC

Hi all,

Unfortunately I have to resign from the BAC. My work schedule doesn't allow me to be at the meetings in the evening and I've picked up an additional part time job. I wouldn't be able to help with the Flower Sale, and photos as I have in the past.

I've enjoyed having the position on the BAC and getting to know all of you. You make a great team and GPW needs you. It's good to see you're getting new members who are excited to contribute. I wish you all the best.

Deb, please let me know if there is something I need to do formally as far as resignation.

Thank you.

Jennifer

Jennifer Hess Sent from my iPhone